From: David Frenette

To: Jaida Ohokannoak; Info

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] NIRB 125460 / 19EN027: File Suspension Request
Date: Wednesday, August 7, 2019 8:33:54 AM

Dear Jaida,

Following internal discussions in regard to the comments received, Agnico Eagle Exploration Division

is unable to provide its written response for the August 7th deadline, as it was planned. It has been
determined that the response to this file should be postponed allowing to fully consider the
comments received during the screening and also, to provide updated environmental management
plans addressing potential environmental concerns associated with the proposed exploration
program. Agnico Eagle Exploration Division is respectfully requesting to put this file on suspension
under subsections 143(1-2).

Best Regards,

David Frenette Environmental Coordinator
LN david.frenette@agnicoeagle.com Direct 819.874.5980 ,4103622
Agnico Eagle Mines Limited - Exploration Val-d’Or - 765, chemin de la mine Goldex
AGNICO EAGLE | - Val-d'Or, Québec, Canada J9P 7G4
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